
 
Clackamas County intends to amend its 

2017-2021 Consolidated Plan in the following manner: 
 

All comments are welcomed and encouraged on the following proposed changes to the County the 

Community Development Program Action Plan for program years 2019 through 2022.   

 

Notice of Substantial Amendment to the  

Program Year 2020-2021 (2020 Action Plan) 

 

 

(2021/0016) Optional Emergency Assistance. Project cancelled. Emergency assistance to 

individuals or agencies for emergency assistance due to a fire, landslide, snowstorm, flood or 

other such emergency.  $25,000 of CDBG funds for this project will be re-programed. 

 

(2019/0024) HAVEN HOUSE Roof Re-design.  Funding for a transitional housing facility 

roof re-design to improve ventilation and energy efficiency of the heating and cooling of the 

building.  Community Development Block Grant funding of $185,000 from 2019 and 2020 

contingency funds allocated for this project will be increased by $100,000 for a new total of 

$285,000. No other project will be impacted by this amendment.  The facility is located at 

15170 SE River Road, Milwaukie, Oregon 97267. 

 

Clackamas County intends to amend its 
2022-2026 Consolidated Plan in the following manner: 

 

 

2022/0002 Clayton Mohr HVAC System Upgrades.  This is a new project. Funding to improve 

ventilation and energy efficiency of the heating and cooling of the residential building for low 

income homeless veterans.  Community Development Block Grant funding of $150,000 from 

2020 contingency funds will be allocated for this project. No other project will be impacted by 

this amendment.  The apartment building is located at 399 Caufield Street, Oregon City, Oregon 

97045. 

 

This amendment was posted to the CD Website on January 25, 2023. 
https://www.clackamas.us/communitydevelopment 

 

For more information, or to submit comments on the proposed amendment, contact Mark Sirois 

at the Clackamas County Community Development Division, Public Services Building, 2051 

Kaen Road - Suite 245, Oregon City, Oregon, 97045, (503) 655-8359 or marksir@clackamas.us.  

Comments will be accepted until 2:00 PM on March 6, 2023.  

 
 

https://www.clackamas.us/communitydevelopment

